
From:
Sent:

Redacted

8/25/2014 5:13:26 PM
Bruno, Kenneth (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov) (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov)
Singh, Sumeet
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=S 1ST56905772); Doll, 
Laura (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); Gibson, Bill 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=WLG3)

To:
Cc:

Bee:
Subject: Coatings Issue Field Work

Mr. Bruno

Sumeet provided an update on the pipe coatings issue as part of the August 6 meeting 
and we committed to let you know when we would begin field work. We are 
scheduling a close interval survey of distribution feeder main 15074 at [Redacted 
Redacted that is scheduled to begin this Wednesday August 27 at approximately 
10:00 am (restricted work hours at the [Redacted [between 10:00 am to 3:00 pm). The 
work should be completed by Friday August 29, 2014.

If you have one of your staff contact me we can work out the logistics for a site visit.

Sincerely,

Redacted
PG&E - Gas Operations, Regulatory Compliance

4420F, 6111 Bollinger Canyon Rd., San Ramon, CA 94583
Redacted
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